
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  
H O N O L U L U  

N E I L  A B E R C R O M B I E  
G O V E R N O R  

December 16,201 3 

The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim, 
President and Members of the 
Senate of Representatives 

The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, 
Speaker and Members of the House 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol,, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear President Kim, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting a copy of a letter presented by 
the Turtle Bay Resort that serves as a supplement to the report transmitted on 
December 5, 201 3, of the Working Group established pursuant to Senate Concurrent 
Resolution 164, Regular Session 201 3, to develop a conservation action plan to explore 
and identify conservation alternatives for the undeveloped portions of the Turtle Bay 
Hotel and Resort property and surrounding lands with conservation or historic value. In 
accordance with section 93-1 6, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that 
the report may be viewed electronically at http://qovernor. hawaii.qov/reports-to-the- 
leqislatu re/. 

Sincerely, e- 
NE l L ABE RCROMBI E 
Governor, State of Hawaii 
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